From: Courtney and Pete Woodside [mailto:knottyrs@earthlink.net]
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 10:11 PM

To: Frederiksen, Joan

Subject: South Burlingame Zoning for March Agenda

Hi Joan,

| am a resident of the South Burlingame neighborhood. Our neighborhood has been greatly impacted by
the current zoning. With the current zoning, activity is allowed which changes the character of the
neighborhood, strains local infrastructure, affects the quality of life in the neighborhood and may be a
concern for public safety. The character and conditions of South Burlingame are more reflective of R7,
than R5 designation.

It is very important for the rezoning of our neighborhood, from R5 to R7, be part of the March Agenda so
this issue can be addressed as soon as possible and also be included in the 2035 Comprehensive Plan.

The neighborhood association voted to support this action in January.
Thank you for your consideration,

Dr. Courtney Woodside

8405 SW 11th ave
PDX 97219



